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South Hadley Drug & Alcohol Prevention Coalition Est.2005
_____________________________________________________________________________
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, September 13, 2017         6:30 pm --8 pm         South Hadley High School Library
Sector Representatives Present: Steve Fleming (Law Enforcement); Denise Kelly-Lachat (Parent);  John Helin (Business Community); Greg Petrosky (Medical Professional); Luke Petrosky (Youth); Beth Winfield (School)
Coalition Partners Present:  Helen C. Gage;  Sarah Smith;  Justin Taylor
Coalition Staff Present: KWP; Tina Lukasik; Eileen Garvey
	Topic
	Action to be Taken/Decision to be Made
	Who is responsible

	Welcome
	1.Welcome & Introductions.
2.Announcements/Review of Events:  
Falls Fest event in July; informal survey of attendees to determine if residents want to call for a vote to opt out of commercial marijuana.  102 responses, and only 6 said no. the information has been passed to Mike Sullivan. Thanks to Denise, Sr. Kathy, Jane and Tina for helping out at the Coalition booth.

Middle School “Movie & Safety Night” went very well; over 200 families came and this year Friendly’s donated ice cream sundaes.
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	KWP
KWP

Steve Fleming



	Coalition Capacity Building
	1.Vote to approve June minutes.   Approved
2. Vote to approve funding these Special Projects:

   Funding for part of “Movie & Safety Night” (A)
    A bus for the Middle School conference at GCC in October (A)
3. Watch for the Parent Supplement in the Hampshire Gazette coming tomorrow. All of the DFC Coalitions have put in articles.
4.  Coalition retreat for Year 5 will be Tuesday November 14,2017. It will be from 4—7 pm at Willits-Hallowell at Mt Holyoke College.
5.  Our Lions’ Club Connection:  Tina has become a member and the Coalition will be involved in a spaghetti supper on May 7. We will be the organization receiving donations in May.  The “Queen Lion” is Julia Durchanek and she can be reached at jhdjhv@AOL.com.


	Membership
KWP
KWP & Heather

Tina L

	Reduce Youth Substance Use
	1. Next Parent Café will be 10-25-17 on the theme of stress-less parenting.
· A presentation will be offered by staff from The Bridge Family Resource Center.
· Free, open to all.
· At the High School library from 6:30 –7:30 pm.

2. Recognizing September is Recovery Month, come to the presentation on 9-17-17 at Mt Holyoke College Gamble Auditorium with author Anita Devlin. We are co-sponsoring this event with Mt Holyoke College.
3. Youth Events:  Middle School Prevention conference at Greenfield Community College on 10-17-17  ~~   Kick-Off Youth Celebration for the84 anti-tobacco movement at UMass Medical Center on 10-28-17

	Tina L     
KWP
KWP & youth

	New Business
	1. PNAS survey data hints:  our survey data will be revealed in detail at our retreat. But we have seen some significant decreases in alcohol use in the High School which puts us below the county levels. This is great news.
2. SBIRT will be coming in January at the High School and this year we will be adding in the Middle School also.
ADJOURNED:  8:15  pm

	KWP
Eileen G


Upcoming Meetings/Events
Next Coalition Meeting: October 11 at 6:30 pm
South Hadley High School Library
     Please visit our website at www.southhadleyprevents and our Facebook page at The South Hadley Drug & Alcohol Prevention Coalition [image: image3.jpg]
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